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EA0607 Distribution List 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parties: 
 
 
Re: EA0607-003 Ur Energy Screech Lake – Public Hearing  

Please be advised that following the pre-hearing conference on December 13, 2006 the MVEIRB 
has re-evaluated the hearing scheduled for January 16, 2007.  Because of the large interest 
among parties, and the anticipated large interest in the community, the hearing is now scheduled 
for two days.  The hearing will start, as previously announced, at 10 am on January 16, 2007 and 
will conclude on January 17, 2006.  The location remains unchanged in Lutsel K’e.   

A draft agenda based on the discussions at the pre-hearing conference will be distributed shortly.  
If any presenters cannot participate on both days, they should advise our office. We will make 
every effort to accommodate all presenters.  Parties are responsible for their own travel 
arrangements.  Food will be provided at the hearing.   

If you have any questions regarding the public hearing, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
(867) 766-7053 or mhaefele@mveirb.nt.ca.  

 

 
Sincerely 
 
(original signed by) 
 
Martin Haefele 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
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